
February 19, 2021 

Joseph Baker  
Regulatory Policy Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 

Re: Amusement Ride Safety Five-Year Rule Review Package 

Dear Joseph, 

Thank you for your recent review of the amusement ride safety five-year rule review package. 
Based upon your recommendation, the Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with the 
formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.   

Sincerely, 

OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

Jacquie Keller-Potvin 
Agency Rule Coordinator 
Ohio Department of Agriculture 

CC: Carrie Kuruc, Director, Common Sense Initiative Office 

ACTION: Final DATE: 11/29/2021 4:08 PM
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